
From: KATHRYN GRAHAM   
Sent: Saturday, February 6, 2021 11:17 AM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] River road 

  

Who closes a perfectly groomed,played,packed golf course.Rich people who can play 
anywhere they want.Its cruel to take this away from people who save up all year to get a 
membership for the year and cant get times for the other courses..It generated income 
through memberships and revenue inside the club house.No other city would do 
this.Please keep it open we all cannot afford the hunt club Sunningdale or West 
haven.   Thank you kindly.....Kathy Graham 
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